



Friday 23rd May 2025

Nurture, Inspire, Achieve!

"Just as a body, though one, has many parts, but all its many parts form one body, so it is with Christ." - Corinthians 12

Dear Parents and Carers,

Well, that half term went quickly!

As we head into the final half of the academic year, we have a few updates to share.

Firstly, I would like to congratulate Mrs Khawaja on her new role as Assistant Headteacher. She is excited to be continuing her journey in education at the school that she attended as a child. Our school vision: Nurture, Inspire, Achieve is clearly lived out in Mrs Khawaja's successful appointment.

I will be taking some previously agreed time away from school during June. During this time, we are delighted that Miss Jones will be returning and will be back at the helm straight after half term. Mrs Khawaja and Miss Jones will be working together to ensure continuity through the current term and to begin planning for the new academic year.

I feel very privileged to be able to return at the beginning of July, just in time to join in with the end-of-term celebrations including: Sports Day, the End-of-Year Celebration Assembly and School Play. These events are always a joyful culmination of the children's hard work and achievements, and it will be fantastic to celebrate with you, our school community. I am so excited to see a 'Colour Run' in action!

Thank you for the support that you have given me during my few months here at Wootton Wawen. I really appreciate the time you have taken to chat in the mornings, thank me and share stories about your children.

As always, we remain committed to our shared values: to *nurture* every child, *inspire* a love of learning, and help them *achieve* their full potential.

I will see you all at the end of June and until then wish you a lovely half term.

Best wishes

Karen O'Shea



01564 792574



www.woottonwawenprimary school.co.uk



SCAN M





Art challenge:

Thank you to everyone who completed the art challenge this half term: Design a shield for your House. The standard was amazing, making judging very tricky. These shields have been chosen for the House Point Board in the school corridor. Well done to: Katie, Tia, Ann- Marie and Zach.











01564 792574



www.woottonwawenprimaryschool.co.uk



SCAN ME





A big shout out to our Year 6 children at the end of their SATs.

They should be very proud of how they have tackled each and every test.

Each of them has shown a great work ethic, calm attitude and consideration for each other.

A well done goes to every one of them for doing the best that they could possibly do. They have made us and I am sure you, very proud!

On Wednesday, they enjoyed a day at Aztec as a sports curriculum activity and a thank you for working so hard.

You are all SUPERSTARS!!!!

There is still time to take part in our value Home- School Challenge for the summer term.4 House points will be awarded for each artistic creation.



Our school attendance target is 96%-

This week our total was 96.9% which is fabulous news- Well done to everyone.

Oak class- 95.3% Willow class- 97.4% Sycamore class 96.1%

Chestnut class were the winners with 97.7%





01564 792574



www.woottonwawenprimaryschool.co.uk



SCAN MI





Our School Houses and House points this half term

Falcons (Yellow)

382



Well done Kites Team!!



Buzzards (Blue)

439

Red Kites (Red)
458





Hawks (Green)

Stars of the week

A huge well done to: Annabelle, Aarav, Sophie, Harley, Olivia, Elsie, Elora, Freddie H for showing Perseverance. Compassion has been shown by: All of Yr 6 for their SATs week, Annabelle, Alana and Katie, Isaac, Ann Marie, Annie, Lilly, Henry, Lilly Mae and Albie. This week, pupils chose their own peers and these children were chosen: Johnny D, Nisha, Poppy, Aarav, Hannah, Dan, Teddy, Thea, Olivia and Ava B was chosen by Beech Hut staff.



01564 792574



www.woottonwawenprimaryschool.co.uk



SCAN ME





Dates for your diary

Half Term (Saturday 24/05/25 until Monday 02/06/25)		
Monday 02/06/25	Inset Day	
Tuesday 03/06/25	Children back to school	
Tuesday 03/06/25- 13/06/25	Multiplication check for Year 4 children will take place this week	
Wednesday 04/06/25	Rags to Riches Collection	
Monday 09/06/25	Year 1 Phonics Screening week	
Wednesday 25 th June	Parents meeting for Pioneer Trip 3:30pm	
Friday 27/06/25	Oak Class Assembly 2:40pm	
Wednesday 02/07/25	Half a day transition to new classes	
Monday 7 th July- Friday 11 th July	Sports Week	
Thursday 10/07/25	Sports Day	
Thursday 10/07/25	Sycamore End of Year Play (This date is to be confirmed)	
Friday 11/07/25	End of Year Reports out to parents	
Monday 14/07/25- Wednesday 16/07/25	Sycamore Pioneer Residential	
Thursday 17/07/25	Final Celebration Assembly-2:30pm parents welcome	
Friday 18/07/25	Leavers Service St Peter's Church 9:30am	
Friday 18/07/25	Final Assembly 2:30pm	
Friday 18/07/25	Children break up for the summer	
Monday 21/07/25	INSET Day www.woottonwawenprimaryschool.co.uk	

01564 792574

www.woottonwawenprimaryschool.co.uk

SCAN ME